
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
April 5, 2018 
 
To: Mayor Randall Woodfin 
Fr: Chiara E. Perry, DPIO, Birmingham City Council 
Re: Council Requests 
 

The following requests submitted for the April 3, 2018 Council Meeting, 
please accept this email as a follow up to that communication. 

Councilor Sheila Tyson 

The shooting Sunday night at the Cotton Ave apartments across 
from Arlington house. There’s some damaged windows on the 
Tuscaloosa side and a damaged car on the Cotton Ave 
side.  Residents are saying one of the guys ran behind one of 
the buildings.   He came from the divided street north of 
Tuscaloosa. It's across from my "B" building.  It's usually fairly 
quiet.   
 
Any update? 
 
Shooting near Loveman Village over the weekend.  Any 
update?  
 



 
Road is full of potholes at 10th Ave. and 6th St. South. And also 
at 9th Court and 6th St. South.  In the Glen Iris neighborhood 
area.     
 
Due to the number or dilapidated homes in the Powderly area, 
some homeowners are dealing with being dropped by their 
insurance companies. 
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